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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

June 17,  2021 

HELPERS for 06/20/21 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Tracy Gail 

Jocelyn Mandy 

Darla Jodie 

Usher Bob Nations 

Children’s  Sermon Andy Burkhart 

Decision  

Counselor  Gail Rogers 

AM Benediction Shannon Howard 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Jim Walthall 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, June 20, 2021 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

7:00 PM  Council Meeting 

HISTORY 

Week of 06/13/2021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 58 

Sunday AM Worship 78 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $3,240 

Yearly Needs $84,216 

Yearly Given $60,653 

FBC family, 

    “A father's holy life is a rich   legacy for his sons.”          

~ Charles Spurgeon.  

Father’s, let us leave a legacy to our       children that 

they won’t be able to spend or fight over when we’re gone.  

In Christ, 

Pastor Mike 

THINGS͏YOU͏

CAN͏͏͏ PRAY͏

~~July͏4th͏͏service͏͏͏͏

Special͏Music͏by͏

Mark͏Bishop͏ 

~~Youth͏Camp͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

in͏Pennsylvania͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

June͏27-July͏3 

~~VBS͏July͏19-23 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            I  used to be addicted to the hokey pokey,  

                   but I turned myself  around... 

Why do melons have weddings?  

Because they cantaloupe.  

When is a car not a car?  

When it turns into a driveway!  

    What’s the       

leading cause of 

dry skin?  

 

Towels.  
Dad   Jokes 

There will be a bin in the church    

foyer for collecting toys for the 

month of June.  Remember...no  

bubbles or other liquids. 

͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏ ͏͏͏Faith & Family Event                                             

 Saturday, July 17, 2021  

                 6:00 PM vs Orioles 

The͏event͏immediately͏follows͏the͏game͏

and͏͏features͏speaker͏Scott Dawson and͏

Christian͏singer͏and͏songwriter͏Zach Williams.   

Group͏ticket͏rates͏are͏$24͏per͏person͏for͏outfield͏plaza͏seats.͏

Please͏call͏the͏office͏ASAP͏with͏how͏many͏seats͏you’d͏like͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

reserved͏for͏your͏family.͏ 

We͏will͏take͏the͏bus.͏If͏you͏drive͏separately,͏there͏will͏be͏a͏͏͏

parking͏fee.͏͏Money͏must͏be͏in͏by͏4:00PM͏Tuesday,͏June͏22.͏ 

 

Dad taught me   
everything I know. 
Unfortunately, he 
didn’t teach me   
everything he knows.  

– Al Unser  

Celebrate͏at͏church͏with͏us͏͏

on͏July͏4th!͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏
DOVE͏award͏winning͏singer/songwriter͏

Mark  Bishop will͏bless͏us͏with͏his͏

touching͏music.͏͏He͏has͏waived͏his͏usual͏

fees,͏so͏we͏will͏͏have͏a͏love͏offering.͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

You͏won’t͏want͏to͏miss͏this! 



Summer͏Lunch͏Program͏starts͏

Monday,͏July͏5th͏and͏goes͏for͏

only͏seven͏weeks.͏͏Can͏you͏

spare͏time͏from͏10:30-12:30͏

on͏a͏Monday͏to͏help͏make͏

sure͏the͏kids͏in͏our͏community͏get͏a͏good͏

lunch?͏͏You͏can͏be͏inside͏putting͏the͏lunches͏

together͏or͏on͏the͏outside͏handing͏them͏out͏

as͏the͏cars͏come͏by.͏͏If͏you͏haven’t͏already͏͏

signed͏up,͏please͏call͏the͏office.͏If͏you͏have͏

signed͏up,͏your͏time͏to͏serve͏is͏coming͏fast! 

Dear FBC Windsor, 

Thank you so much for your gifts to the BSU this past year.  Your giving, no matter the size, is 

vital as we make disciples of all nations.  Our vision is to transform the UCM campus through the 

gospel and love of Jesus Christ.  Your giving provides the  resource base needed to accomplish  this. 

Without givers like you, the BSU cannot have an impact on the UCM campus.  Because of your 

support, we are able to share the gospel, encourage believers to grow spiritually, call students and 

staff to be a part of one of our associational churches, train and equip students to be leaders, and 

mobilize students to be a part of short-term and long-term missions at home and around the world. 

Again, thank you for supporting the Baptist Student Union. 

Jerome Stockert 

Campus Missionary, UCM BSU 

Our  deepest condolences                                   

to the family and friends of                      

James E. Ridenour                              

who passed away June 10, 2021. 

Funeral services were held at the    

Hadley Funeral Home                           

on Wednesday June 16.                     

The family suggests contributions to 

the American Heart Association or the 

Disabled American Veterans in care of 

the funeral home. 

                                                                                    

 

We have added more days to the calendar to allow you to 

continue to bless the Walthalls with meals while Janice 

recovers from hip surgery. If  you do not have an email in 

the church system and would like to sign up to deliver a 

meal to the Walthalls, feel free to give the office a call;  

we’ll find a date that works for you, and get you on the 

schedule.  Janice says the meals have been a huge     

blessing to them, and they’ve been delicious, too! 

                              Pic-a-nic in the Park  
Let’s meet right after church July 25th in the White Pavilion at                                                

Farrington  Park.  We’ll have hot dogs on buns with condiments and lots                                       
of other good stuff.  Teri will be at the back of the church Sunday with                                         

a sign-up sheet for various side dishes, fruit, some chips, drinks, and                                        
desserts...or you can call Teri in the office to sign up for whatever you’d like                                      
to bring!  We suggest you bring fold-up chairs and a paper fan!!!                                              

Let’s show the community that we Baptists knows how to have fun!     



School is just finishing up, so summer is just getting ready to kick off in Haiti.   

Pastor Rousier, Pastor Paul and another pastor in the group, Pastor Ducas, that started School of Light, a 
Chrisitan school there in Mawouj, said they had a good first year.  

 

The last prison visit 80 were saved, they found a pastor had been put in prison there and that pastor has no 
clue why he is there except to help the pastors as they come to minister and evangelize and disciple.  They 
also shared with us that when they entered the court yard the inmates started singing and praising Je-
sus.  Doesn't reading that just give you goose bumps, it does us. 

 

This update is mainly for  

Prayer needs: 

Pastors and prison conferences starting soon. 

School of Light as they prepare this summer for next school year. 

Prison Ministry and the pastor that is there in prison. 

Dominican Republic to open borders to Haiti. 

Pastor Isaiah Benedict and family preparing to return first of August for another 3 month stay. 

We plan to make a trip in September and possibly take others with us. 

Unrest and political situation to settle so can make trips without incident. 

Pastors as they go out in the heat of summer, safe travels and stay in good health. 

 

Upcoming events: 

Garage sale for Haiti: July 2 and 3, 8am to 6 pm both days  30561 M Hwy, Edwards MO (just outside of 
Warsaw) 

Silent Auction and dinner for Haiti : July 18, 5pm to 7pm, 24498 Hwy 65 S , Church of Living Water lo-
cated between Lincoln and Warsaw. 

 

Also let us know if you have an item you would like to donate for the silent auction or garage sale. 

 

 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and giving , 

Terry and Carolyn Routon 

Psalm 133 Haiti ministry 

POBOX 1986 

Warsaw Mo  65355 

 JUNE 2021 

GREETINGS IN THE NAME OF JESUS CHRIST 


